ASIATE
STUDENTS

Office of the President
Associated Students

202 Highlander Union Building
Riverside, CA, 92521

To the Undergraduates of UC Riverside,

Due to the campus-wide wi-fi outage that occurred on Monday, April 22, 2019, we have come to
understand that some students have had trouble accessing the official ballot for the ASUCR
Election. Also, we understand that there have been issues with the voting site itself. Please know
that we have thoroughly investigated both issues and have taken formative action to remedy the
technical difficulties that have been occurring.

In order to ensure the election is fair and accessible to all students, [ am issuing an Executive Order
which is given to me via my power as the current ASUCR President. This authority is outlined in
the ASUCR bylaws, Chapter IX, section 2, b. At this time, my executive order will stand to extend
the election for TWO ADDITIONAL DAYS. This decision was made and deemed appropriate
after much deliberation by the ASUCR Office of the President, the ASUCR Elections Director and
Committee, the ASUCR Senate, and in consultation with the Vice Chancellor of Student Affairs.

Therefore, the online voting site will be accessible again as follows:

Monday, April 29,2019, from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.
Tuesday, April 30%, from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.
Please be reminded that the site is also open today (Friday) until 7.00 p.m.

It is crucial that all students participate in the process of electing not only their future student
representatives, but also in deciding on the critical referenda and constitutional amendments that
are on the ballot.

I encourage and implore ALL students to participate by exercising their right to vote both today
and Monday.

Best regards,

Semi Cole

ASUCR President

Office of the President



